
Lady Keane College 

Youth Red Cross 

Dental health Camp 

 

A dental health Camp will be conducted on March 20th, 2024, in collaboration with the MCU. 

Lady Keane College will be at Balika Hindi Vidyalaya Secondary School, Shillong. Two YRC 

Students, Shimtihun Pariong and Daphinsuk H. Kharjana, who have been trained in First Aid, 

along with the Doctor and nurse, participated. 

 

 



 


